
Friday, July 17, 2020

Dear Member, 

The Medical Center has received late notification of pending results. The tracking grid has been updated accordingly. For the purposes of 

clarification; we have added an additional bullet under the grid describing the variance between Positive Lab Results and those confirmed by the 

State. At this time, self-tests are not reported to nor confirmed by the State.

 

In addition, Baptist Health in collaboration with ONE BLOOD has asked to share the following message. Please share with family and friends alike:

“We are actively reaching out for recovered COVID-19 patients to donate convalescent plasma. If you know anyone who wants to donate please 

have them go to www.oneblood.org and fill out the necessary forms on the convalescent plasma page. Appointments are being set up at our 

South Miami Facility, 12601 SW 125 Avenue (exit 19 off the Turnpike)”

COVID-19 Dashboard as of:   07/17/20  4:00PM                           		   Total 

 Pending Lab Results 9

 Negative Lab Results 29

 Positive Lab Results 9

 Confirmed by Dept. of Health 8

All positive tests must be confirmed by the Dept. of Health

The Florida Department of Health/Monroe County has confirmed four previous positives have successfully completed their respective quarantine 

period and the new positive is under quarantine. 

Discrepancies between Positive Lab Results and those Confirmed by the Department of Health may occur when Positive Results originate from 

outside testing solutions.

Thank you,

Alex Tonarelli
Ocean Reef Club President

Chip Iglesias
ORCA President

Keith Young
Medical Center CEO


